
OBOC Amsterdam 2021



Personal details

Full Name *

E-mail *

ex: myname@example.com

Re-type E-mail *



Priority Access

Experience & education

ex: myname@example.com

Phone Number *

31 6 12345678

Personal website (optional)

 

City of Residence *

Country of Residence *

Age (optional)

ex: 28

Please let us know your gender identity (optional).

Please let us know your cultural identity (optional).

Were you invited to participate in the OBOC 2020,
either in Montréal or Amsterdam? *



Countertechnique

Dance Training

Graduation Year (if applicable)

Years of Professional Dance Experience (if
applicable) *

Recent dance work *

Weblink (optional)

Only ONE full web link (including http://) 

Most relevant dance work of your career *

Have you participated in a previous OBOC? *

Have you participated in other Countertechnique
classes or workshops (in the studio)? *



Travel & availability

classes or workshops (in the studio)? 

Have you participated in online Countertechnique
classes or workshops? *

Do you either hold a valid European passport or
residency permit, ór are you based in Norway,
Iceland, Switzerland, Liechtenstein, Monaco,
Andorra, San Marino or Vatican City? *

Are you a resident of one of the currently
considered low-risk countries, or ones that have
been identified as soon receiving that status:
Australia, Canada, China, Israel, New Zealand,
Rwanda, Singapore, South Korea, Thailand, United
Kingdom, United States of America. *

Other

I am available for the full two-week period of the
Countertechnique Intensive. *



Background & Motivation

Scholarships

Additional Information

Please upload your CV *

No file chosenChoose file

Please provide a personal statement outlining why
you are interested in participating in the One Body,
One Career intensive (maximum 500 words) *

Please upload one headshot *

No file chosenChoose file

One (1) link to a dancer reel on Vimeo or Youtube,
that clearly shows you dancing in a studio setting,
be it improvised and/or set choreography. *



Marketing

Please indicate if you'd like to be considered for a
scholarship. *

On the basis of which criteria would you consider
yourself eligible for a scholarship? (Select as many
as you like.)

Where did you learn about the OBOC Amsterdam?
(multiple choices possible) *



Statement & payment

Other

Would you like to subscribe to Countertechnique's
mailing list? *

Yes

Would you like to subscribe to Henny Jurriëns
Studio's mailing list? *

Yes

I have answered all questions on this registration
form fully and truthfully *

Please pay your registration fee here. *

Total   € 10.00 EUR
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